
 
 
RE: Skagit County Jail, Progress Update Memo   July 25, 2014 
 
From:  Marc Estvold, Project Manager 
 
Land Use Approval / Permitting: Our final step in land use permitting is the Essential Public 
Facilities process with the City of Mount Vernon. We have filed our application and have a public 
hearing with a Hearing Examiner at 6 p.m. Tuesday, July 29 in the Mount Vernon Police /Courts 
complex. After this public meeting the Hearing Examiner will make recommendations to the City 
Council, which will hopefully make a final determination on the application in early September.  
 
Design Progress: The Architects have had a number of meetings with jail, facilities, and court 
staff in preparing the current design.  Following please find a Site Plan, Floor Plan and 
representative rendering of the design concept to date. 
 
Thank you, 
Marc 
 

 
Looking Northeast from intersection of Hwy 99 & Suzanne Lane 
 

 
Preliminary Floor Plan    Preliminary Site Plan   


